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September Newsletter No 66 

views and opinions expressed in the newsletter are not necessarily 

those of the Editor or Committee.   

Deadline for December Newsletter is 30th November 

Copy should be sent to newsletter.editor@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Report on Behalf of the Chairman 

We enjoyed another successful Summer Social in July.  It was again very 

hot but Paddy Collins had been in early and opened all the doors well in 

advance of the first members to arrive, which made the hall pleasantly 

comfortable.  The food was delicious and entertainment by the Musical 

Ensemble very enjoyable.  The quiz had joint winners both managing to 

guess every answer, Mike Weston and Steve Stevenson (a new 

member). 

Sadly it seems Dusty Roades illness will not allow him to return to us as 

Vice  

Chairman, the position has now been permanently filled by Lilia Bogle, who has been 

standing in for Dusty since he was first taken ill.  Our thoughts are with him and we 

are all sensible of the great contribution he has made to our U3A over many years. 

Another person who has been a tireless worker on behalf of our organisation is Beryl Carr; unfortunately 

she is unable to continue as Outings Organiser and is going to be standing down at the end of this year. If 

there are members out there who would like to take on the job of organising trips, weekend breaks and 

holidays please come forward, your help would be much appreciated. 

As well as the usual annual meeting we are thinking of holding a workshop for current and prospective 

Group Coordinators.  Coordinators are a vital part of running the U3A, we wouldn’t be able to continue 

without them, and we offer the workshop in an effort to support them and to address any concerns they 

might have.  

We are looking forward to another year, to welcoming new members and welcoming back existing 

members.  Thank you all for making our U3A such a success. 

Martin Paul 

 

Line Dancing  Folk Dancing  and Ukulele  

The above groups are organising a U3A party (lets not mention Christmas until nearer the time). 

Tickets will go on sale in October after pre-sales to the organising groups  

Date:   Friday 13th December   

Time:   7.00 – 11.00 pm 

Venue: Buckingham Community Centre 

Tickets: £5 

Tickets includes dancing, music a light supper and entry into a prize draw 

Please bring your own drinks and a contribution to the supper table. 

For more information contact me at:  

Joanne Thompson  

thompson163@gmail.com Dusty Roades was a 
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long time member of the Poetry Writing Group.  

Funny and often unexpected here are two of his 

recent poems. 

 

A Ceramic Folk Box 

I would put in my box 

The sound of the Britannia coconut dancers 

The coloured ribbons of the Padstow floral dance 

I would put in it a delicate Lucie Rei vase 

And the coarse form of a Bernard Leach bowl 

It would also have the smell of the flowers of a Derbyshire well dressing 

And the tang of a horse’s hoof as the farrier applies the red hot shoe 

On Plough Monday 

It would be made of green clay from Soke of Peterborough 

And glazed with burnt ash from the silver birch tree 

I would include the taste of freshly baked Simnel cake I 

would bury it beneath an oak tree to be found in a hundred years.   

 

Seven Ages of Woman 

Smiling a secret smile as if only she knows what is on her mind, playing with Barbie and 

Sindy. Then Dancing classes, everyone a potential ballerina, borrowing mother’s make-up and 

shoes. The teenager, flirting with the boys and buying the latest pop records, falling in love 

with the dishy male geography teacher. 

Then the secretary or hairdresser earning enough to spend on a great Saturday night. The 

radiant mum to be then mother of two rascal children, feeding the electricity meter and 

hiding when the rent man comes. 

Middle age mum, children grown up and hubby working late each night, a meal out on a 

Saturday evening and a cruise for holidays. 

A silent widow, hubby gone, friends around to tea, the odd day out with Grandchildren. 

Lonely old age, just the telephone for company, photo album to jog memories of long ago, 

talks over the garden fence and at last becoming a memory herself.    
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Family History 

We are a small friendly group which meets twice a month in the downstairs room at the Library on the 1st 

and 3rd Tuesday of the month from 10.15 – 11.30.  We are interested in not only finding who are ancestors 

were, but in researching their lives.  Many of us in the group find our own families are not very interested 

in our discoveries, particularly the younger ones.  Being part of the group means meeting others who share 

our interest and who want to hear about our discoveries. 

If this sounds like something that might interest you please get in touch. 

Tina Brown 

01280 824753  tinabrown.u3a@gmail.com 

  

 

Art Appreciation  

We have enjoyed some very interesting exhibitions during the Spring and Summer months: Van Gogh at Tate 
Britain, The Renaissance Nude at the Royal Academy and Treasures of the Museum at Birmingham Museum 

and Art Gallery, together with accompanying lectures and film slides. 

On September 6th I’ll be giving a talk on The Dark Side of Goya and on September 19th we will be visiting 
Apsley House, the former home of Arthur Wellesley, Duke of Wellington, to see his famous collection which 

includes portraits of the Duke by Goya. On October 4th group member, Tina Brown, will be giving a talk 

entitled: The Early Renaissance in Italy and Northern Europe. On October 8th, we will be visiting Burghley 
House, Stamford to view their art collection.  Another group member, Paul Higgins, will be giving a talk on 

Claude Monet at our November 1st meeting and later that month we are planning to revisit Upton House 

near Banbury.  

For details of future talks and visits go to our page on the U3A website. 

Pam Tonge 

 

French (Absolute Beginners) 

We are intending to Introduce a New Group to replace the "French Beginners 2 Group" which has now 

ceased to function.  Our intention is to attract those Members who perhaps last studied the French 

language whilst at school (possibly many years ago), and now seek to visit France as a tourist, and would 

be more comfortable in being able to speak sufficient French when using Shops/Restaurants/Hotels etc: 

We do not intend to study the language in depth to enable us to fully communicate and hold 

conversations, but merely to learn the essentials to make ourselves basically understood when travelling 

around on holiday. 

We have the services of a coach (fluent in speaking French) for help, where necessary. We will meet locally 

in a private house on a weekly basis (yet to be decided). Our meetings are conducted in a friendly and 

relaxed fashion. 

If seeking further information:- 

Michael Pilbro 
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 01280-814406:   Michael.Pilbro@Outlook.com   

Flower Arranging for Fun 

A flower arranging group meet on the 4th Thursday from 14.00 – 16.00 pm at Gawcott Church.  

Anyone interested in joining this very enjoyable group contact: 

Sally Chittenden  

flower.arranging2@buckinghamu3a.org.uk  01280 812152 

 

Venue Information 

There is now a room available at Tesco Superstore on the London Road.  It’s free and is suitable for groups 

of 16-20 members.  It is a very pleasant room with good light.  The group has to be signed in through the 

Customer Service Counter so it is best if all the group meet in the shop and then go through together.  For 

further information contact: 

Tesco Buckingham 
0345 677 9092 

 

Open Meetings 

Buckingham U3A hold open meetings on the fourth Wednesday of every month except August. 

In July and December the meeting takes the form of a Social with entertainment and refreshments.  

November is the AGM and provides an opportunity to see the work produced by creative groups. These 

meetings are now free, including socials so please come along.  Open Meetings provide a good opportunity 

to see notice of new groups, speak to the committee, make bookings/payments for trips and theatre visits, 

and meet friends.  There is always a speaker; In September the subject is Slip slidin’ Around...The Trombone 

in Jazz  by Tad Newton and in October Victorian Literature by Dr Keith Hooper 

 
Antiques and Collectables 

This group has a new venue, meeting now in Padbury Village Hall.  The meetings are still on the 1st Tuesday 

in the month from 14.00 – 16.00 pm. 

At the first meeting in September they had a speaker discussing Moorcroft Pottery.  In October they would 

like anyone with an interest in small antique or collectable items to bring one or two along to the meeting 

and discuss their collection.  It is hoped that an antiques expert may be found to further enrich the 

discussion.  If any members know of such an expert or have expertise of their own, they would be very 

welcome to attend.  

Although the group is progressing well it is still looking for a new Coordinator.   

Having now moved to this new venue they are able to accommodate many more members so if you think it 

sounds interesting please go along.   

Contact: antiques@buckinghamu3a.org.uk for further information  
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Theatre News 

In the last few months we have been very lucky to have seen a variety of shows including opera, ballet, 2 

musicals, and an Agatha Christie play. 

Magic Flute – Welsh National Opera.  A small group of us braved Milton Keynes on a Saturday, and had an 

afternoon of wonderful music, singing and drama.  A very simple set, so easy to transport, and striking 

costumes.  A successful venture. 

Remains of the Day – We saw this in Oxford. It was very cleverly presented with the pre war scenes, and 

those of the 1950's, with many actors playing other characters, by the change of a hat or a coat for 

example.  The butler, who has given unstinting loyalty for numerous years to Darlington Hall, was played 

by Stephen Boxer and the former housekeeper by Niamh Cusack.   

Victoria – (Northern Ballet)This is how this one was reported to me.“The choreography and the talent of 

the dancers in interpreting the depth of emotion really stood out in this production. A word of warning 

though –  it is really worth seeking out a fairly detailed synopsis beforehand – or buying a programme and 

reading it!  I think quite a few of us were struggling to follow all but the most obvious storylines, and in 

retrospect realise that we missed quite a few nuances! “ 

Les Miserables – I think we all knew the songs, and the story had been clarified, for some, by the recent 
BBC series.  There was wonderful singing, clever staging- with some aspects not seen at the London 
production.  The scene with the killings at the Barricade was especially poignant with a streak of light 
focusing on one actor at a time as they fell.  A standing ovation was given to the cast, who all looked as 
they had thoroughly enjoyed the show too.  
I have had one e mail saying that 'it was amazing and by far my favourite'. 

Hair – I think that this was a wonderful chance for people to be transported back to the 60's.  A real trip 

down memory lane. 

The Mousetrap- I was told it was very enjoyable, humorous too and played to a packed house. 

New shows  

Six- Wed Nov 27th 2.30pm Musical.  Tickets £28.00 Pay by September 27th. A 75 minute musical about the 

wives of Henry Vlll. 

For 2020 

The Red Shoes - Matthew Bourne ballet.  Another chance to see this show.  Tickets £30.00. Thurs Jan 30th 

2.30pm Pay by September 27th 

Peter Pan Goes Wrong – Thurs Feb 6th 2.30pm £28.50 Pay by November 27th.  Another  play by those who 

wrote The Play that Goes Wrong and the Comedy About a Bank Robbery.  There should be lots of laughs.   

Something to cheer one up on a bleak February afternoon maybe 

On Your Feet -.Musical - Wednesday February 12th 2.30pm Tickets £23.00 Pay by November 27th. The story 

of the rise to fame of Emilio and Gloria Estafan. Includes pop songs such as 'Don't Want to Lose You Now'.   

Someone has seen this in London and thought it was so good that she has booked to go in MK too.! 

Dial M for Murder – Crime Mystery Play - Tuesday April 14th 7.30pm  Pay by September 27th. This stars Tom 

Chambers as a jaded ex tennis pro. (This was an Alfred Hitchcock film in 1954)  NB This an evening 

Performance. 

Cinderella  - Northern Ballet. Thursday April 30th Tickets £20.00. (These tickets are actually half price!) Pay 

by September 27th. 

And still booking. 

The King and I:  A well known musical by Rogers and Hammerstein about Anna and the King of Siam . 

Thursday March 5th 2.30pm Tickets £45.00 in the front circle. A few tickets still available.  Pay by October 

31st. 

Di Procter 

01869 278149:  tickets@buckinghamu3a.orguk 
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U3A Music Ensemble 

Are you learning, or have you played an orchestral instrument?  Why not try out our merry band?  We 

welcome novice and rusty players as well as those who play competently!  Our repertoire is quite varied, 

from relatively straight forward well known tunes, to rather more challenging (but hopefully still 

enjoyable!) pieces. We meet at Maids Moreton Church at 2pm on the first, third and fifth Wednesdays of 

the month.  We enjoy sharing our music: our latest gig was at the beautiful garden of Carolyn Cumming for 

the ‘Garden near a Church’ day in the North Bucks Benefice.  We have also played at the Maids Moreton 

Church BBQ and for U3A socials.  If anyone would like to have us play for a social event, please get in touch 

with Sandra Truscott or me. 

 

 Tina Mitchell 

music.ensemble@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 
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Digital Photography  

 

Taken on a River Ouse Cruise at Bedford this photograph shows the Digital Photography Group on an 
outing to take Canal Boat Pictures. But -  the Cream Teas took precedence and more Scones were eaten 
than pictures taken.  No-one fell in so all in all a very enjoyable trip.  

Peter Cammas 

 

Web Page Information 

Just a reminder to Group Coordinators that it is useful to new members, and for anyone wishing to join a 
new group, if the information on the Website about each group is up-dated now and then especially when 
there are changes of venue or coordinator.  Craft Groups could perhaps show pictures of their work as well 
as other information.  It all makes the Website more interesting.  At the AGM in November Groups can 
book tables to display craft work, or give extra information about visits, talks or anything else of interest.  
Be sure to book a table for your Group. 



8 

Local History Group 1 

For our last visit before our August "break" a group of us had a very interesting visit to the 

Buckinghamshire County Museum in Aylesbury.  We travelled by the X60 bus and the weather was 

excellent. 

Although the museum is small it is very well laid out and interesting - the Lenborough Hoard display is 

worth the visit by itself. The ladies seemed to enjoy the jewellery cabinets and the village life display was 

really fascinating.  Thornborough's medieval bridge also featured. 

We also visited the church, which is a stone's throw away.  Again very interesting.  We were also just able 

to enjoy the last part of the lunch time concert. If you are in Aylesbury, both are worth a visit and both are 

free.  We can recommend the teas! 

Other recent activities - all of local history interest - have included visits to Tingewick , Westbury and a talk 

on a personal childhood, throughout the seasons, in Padbury.  

A different idea was for group members to share their own family histories, many showing items of local 

interest. 

Our meetings are held on the first and third Thursdays of each month.  On the first Thursday we visit places 

of interest and on the third Thursday we meet in Maids Morton Village Hall. 

We have now finalised our programme for September to December with a visit to Turweston on 5th  

September, a talk by a "man of the road" on 19th September entitled "A Tramp Comes to Town". This 

promises to be one not to miss.  On 3rd October we have a visit to Deanshanger for a talk by a member 

of the Deanshanger Village Heritage Society and on the 17th we will be in our meeting hall for a talk 

entitled "Hartridges - A Light Hearted History with Anecdotes”.  In November we have a talk by two well 

known locals,  “London to Kathmandu by Double Decker Bus"  and on the third Thursday the talk will be 

"Milton Keynes - Last of the New Towns”.   We only meet the once in December for a social event - but it 

does include a quiz cunningly designed to test our members knowledge of the surrounding area. Our 

team is now busy planning next years activities and talks. - watch this space! 

We welcome new members - just contact us via the U3A email link 

local.history1@buckinghamu3a.org.uk  

Below are three photographs taken on our recent visit to Westbury 
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Westbury Church  

 

Groups 
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ACTIVITY CONTACT DAY TIME VENUE 
Antiques and 

Collectables 
Awaiting new Coordinator 1st Tues 14.00-16.00 Padbury Village Hall 

Architecture Peter Bowtell 01280 815946 2nd Thurs 10.00-12.00 Library 
Art Appreciation Pam Tonge 01280 823370 1st Fri 10.15 Library 
Board Games Daphne Forsyth 01280 814849 1st & 3rd Wed 10.00-12.00 Library 
Book Group 1 Jane Cobham 01280 813373 4th Thurs 14.30 Library 
Book Group 2 Julia Morten 01280 817601 3rd Mon 10.30-12.00 Home 
Bridge for Beginners Sheila Harkness 01280 423785 Every Tues 10.00-12.00 B’ham Golf Club 
Bridge Club Bryan Weston Thomas 01280 817828 Every Tues 10.00-12.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Bridge Improvers 1 Clive Cowdy 01280 824274 Every Mon 14.00-16.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Bridge Improvers 2 Nick Steadman 01280 847981 Every Mon 10.00-12.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Bridge Tuition Peter Holman 01280 822611 Every Wed 10.00-12.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Bus Pass Exp Tues Ginny Booth 07729486652 2nd Tues After 09.00 Appro. Bus Stop 
Calligraphy Pam Tonge 01280 823370 

Jenny Stacey01280821825 
2nd & 4th  

Thurs 

14.00-16.00 Woolpack Cote 

Canasta Anne Mack 01280 815410 2nd & 4th Wed 10.00-12.00 Library 
Canasta Anne Mack 01280 815410 3rd Wed 14.00-16.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Craft and Card Making Anne Liddle 01280 823565 2nd & 4th  

Thurs 

10.00-12.00 M.M. Village Hall 

Creative Writing Susie Kelly 01280 816940 1st & 3rd Mon 11.00-13.00 Council Chamber 
Croquet (Summer Only) Roger Edwards 01280 815588 Every Fri 14.00-16.00 B’ton Road Cricket 

P’ch 
Deutsch Aktuell Lorna Joy 01280 86313 1st & 3rd Wed 13.30-15.00 Methodist Church Hall 

Thornborough 
Deutsch Diskuss’gruppe Roy Walker 01280 812836 1st & 3rd Fri 10.00-12.00 House 
Digital Photogrtaphy Peter Cammas 01280 85279 3rd Thurs 14.00-16.00 B’ham Golf Club 
Exploring the Past Linda Shiner 01296 711068 1st Mon 10.00-12.00 Ask Contact 
Family History Jenni Burke 01280 816546 1st & 3rd Tues 09.45-11.00 Library 
Film Study Clive Cowdy 01280 824274 2nd Fri 10.00-12.00 House 
Flower Arranging Diana Owen 01280 823549 3rd Tues 13.45-16.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Flower Arranging 2 Sally Chittenden 01280 812152 4th Thurs 14.00-16.00 Gawcott Church 
Folk Dancing Anne Mercer 01280 823944 2nd Fri 14.00-16.00 Verney C. Centre 
French Advanced 1 Steven Thompson 01280 814051 2nd & 4th Wed 10.00-12.00 House 
French Advanced 2 Jo Veglio-Taylor 07783361223 2nd & 4th Wed 10.00-11.30 House 
French Beginners 2 Margaret Clarke 01280 812268 Every Wed 10.00-12.00 House 
French Beginners Plus Julian Handley 0794605345 Every Wed 10.30-12.30 House 
French Improvers Shirley Webb 01280 817857 Every Fri 14-00 House 
French Intermediate Jane Wardale 01280 814067 1st & 3rd Wed 10.00-12.00 House 
French Lunch Robin Dammers 01280 812547 1st Wed 12.30 House 
French News/Views Jo Veglio-Taylor 07783361223 2nd & 4th Wed 13.30-15.00 Thornborough Chapel 
Friendship June Lewis 01280 815849 By arr’ment  Ask Contact 

Gardening Lesley Suggate 01280 812195 1st Tues 14.00-16.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Gardening 2 Margaret Clarke 01280 812268 3rd Wed 14.00-16.00 Centre Verney  Close 
German Marion Meakin 01280 813812 2nd& 3rd Wed 10.00-12.00 House 
German Diskussion Roy Walker 01280 812836 1st & 3rd Fri 10.00-12.00 House 
Handbells 1 Rodney Bennett 01280 823313 Every Fri 09.30-10.45 Gawcott Chapel 
Handbells 2 Rodney Bennett 01280 823313 Every Fri 11.00-12.30 Gawcott Chapel 
Italian Advanced Linda Shiner 01296 711068 2nd & 4th Tues 11.00-13.00 House 
Italian Beginners Judith Dipple 01280 824473 Every Mon 14.00-15.00 Ask Contact 
Italian Improvers Julian Handley 07946065345 Every Fri 13.30-15.30 Council Chamber 
iPad Tuition Barbara Willis 01280 823549 

07771760835  (7 week course ring for 

start dates) 

Every Wed 14.00-16.00 Library 
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Jazz Appreciation Derek Morgan 01280 815019 3rd Fri 10.00-12.00 House 
Latin for Beginners Steve Watkins 07900955149 

Hilary, Trinity, Michaelmas terms only 

Ring for details 

Every Fri 13.30-14.30 Thornborough Chapel 

Line Dancing Beginners Ginny Couch 01280 820924 1st & 3rd Wed 14.05-15.45 B’ham Youth Centre 
Line Dancing Improvers Ginny Couch 01280 820924 1st & 3rd Mon 14.05-15.45 B’ham Youth Centre 
Local History 1 Ed Conroy 01280 816513 1st & 3rd Thurs 10.00-12.00 M.M. Village Hall 
Local History 2 Jean Churchill-Coleman 01280 848971 1st & 3rd Thurs 10.00-12.00 Lbirary 
Mah Jong Barry Dudley 01908 505727 1st & 3rd Wed 10.00-12.00 Library 
Musical Ensemble Sandra Truscott 01280 824635 1st & 3rd Wed 14.00-16.00 M.M. Church 
Music for Pleasure Derek Morgan 01280 813033 3rd Wed 14.30-16.30 House 
New to Drawing Carolina Kenealy 07749997184 1st & 2nd Wed 13.00-14.30 Library 
Painting Pam Gower 01280 823279 1st & 3rd Mon 14.00-16.00 Woolpack (Cote Barn) 
Philosophy Paul Radcliffe 01280 813352 2nd & 4th Tues 10.00-11.30 Library 
Poetry Reading Regina Lawson 01280 817892 3rd Thurs 14.00 Library 
Poetry Writing Yve Kerr 01280 812554 3rd Tues 11.00-13.00 White Hart 
Railways Geoff Sampson 01280 821850 3rd Wed 13.30-15.30 Library 
Recorders Helen Preston 01280 821232 

Sue Norman    01280 860350 
Every Wed 10.00-11.30 Gracewell  

Residential home,  
Church St, Maids  
Moreton MK18 1QF 

Relax with Recorders Jo Taylor 01280 812651 Every 2 

weeks 
11.30-12.30 House 

Russian Lorna Joy 01280 860313/812836 2nd & 4th Fri 10.00-12.00 House 
Science/Technology Derek & Dorothy Morgan 

01280 813033  
1st Wed 14.00-16.00 RLS Discovery Centre 

Scrabble Marilyn Crawford 01280 814856 Every Tues 14.00-16.00 Council Chamber 
Singing a Round Anne Liddle 01280 823565 4th Tues 13.45-15.15 M.M. Village Hall 
Singing for Fun Arthur Newman 01280 816511 2nd & 4th  

Thurs 

14.30 B’ham Church 

Spanish Intermediate Judy Austin 01280 814864 Every Tues 14.00 House 
Square Dancing Susie Kelly 01280 816940 2nd & 4th Mon 14.00-16.00 B’ham Football Club 
Table Tennis Ruth Holiday 01280 824357 Every Thurs 10.00-11.30 B’ham Youth Centre 
Ukulele Robert Jerreat 01280 848932 Every Mon 10.00 House 
Walkers Stan Surzyn 01280 816974  Every Thurs Ask Contact Ask Contact 
Walkers (Amblers) Ann Abraham 07715745216 Every Mon 10.00 Swan Statue  

Waitrose Car Park 
Walkers (Leisurely) Roger Gardner 01280 847140 Every Tues 10.00 Swan Statue  

Waitrose Car Park 
Walkers (Strollers) Sheila Dalzell 01280 817747 Every Wed 9.30 Swan Statue  

Waitrose Car Park 
Wild Life Tony Dines 01280 816055 

07742944676 
4th Tues 10.00 See website or contact 

co-ordinator 
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Committee 

Martin Paul 01296 713204 Chairman: chairman@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Lilia Bogle 01280 812622 Vice-Chairman: vice.chairman@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Patrick Collins 01280 823006 Treasurer: treasurer@buckinghamu3a.or.uk 

Cliff Dammers 01327 358708 Secretary: secretary@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Lorna Joy Membership Secretary: membership.secretary@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Steve Heywood 01280 824404 Group Liaison Officer: group.liason.officer@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Derek Morgan 07552 858432 Webmaster: webmaster@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Roland Simpkins 07973 772024 Speaker Secretary: speaker.secretary@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

John White 01280 824458 Technical Resources: technical.resources@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 

Carolina Kenealy 07749997184 Newsletter Editor newsletter.editor@buckinghamu3a.org.uk 
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It will be the U3A  AGM on 27th November at 2.30. 

If there is anything you would like to include for discussion would you indicate the topic on 

this form and hand it to a Committee Member or leave it on the tables at the back of the 

room in the box marked AGM AGENDA. 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

………………………………………………………………………………………………… 

…………………………………………… 

BUCKINGHAM & DISTRICT U3A COMMITTEE NOMINATION FORM 

I, _________________________________________, (NAME OF PROPOSER IN CAPS) 

NOMINATE ________________________________ (NAME OF NOMINEE IN CAPS) AS 

___________________________________________________ FOR THE YEAR 2018-19 

SECONDED BY ______________________________ (NAME OF SECONDER IN CAPS) 

I AGREE TO BE NOMINATED AS 

____________________________________________OF THE BUCKINGHAM & DISTRICT 

U3A COMMITTEE FOR 2018-19 

________________________________________________ (SIGNATURE OF NOMINEE) 

CONTACT DETAILS:  

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________ 

__________________________________________ 

DATE: __________________ 


